
The City of Miami’s adopted Comprehensive Plan states: 

  

“Policy PA-3.1.9 

    
The City shall require from new residential development and redevelopment 
located along the Miami River a recorded covenant acknowledging and 
accepting the presence of the existing Working Waterfront 24-hour 
operations as permitted. 


